
' Commonwealth Edison
One First National Plata. Chicape, II!inois
Address Reply to Post Off.ce Box 767
Chicago. Ilknois 60690

February 19, 1980

Mr. Clifford A. Haupt
Project Manager EP-1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Carroll County Units 1 and 2
Additional Archaeological Information
NRC Docket Nos. S50-599 and S50-600

Dear Mr. Haupt:

Dr. T. Gilbert of Argonne National Iaboratory requested the follow-
ing additional archaeological information which has been transmitted to him
under separate cover:

1. A letter fran Charles Bareis to W. J. Rolf, dated November 15,
1971, relating to an archaeological survey at the LaSalle
County site.

2. A copy of the retort, " Archaeological Survey of the Transmission
Line Corridor Pipeline Areas", dated March 13, 1975, and
prepared by the Foundation for Illinois Archaeology, for IaSalle
County Station.

3. The archaeological survey of the Braidwood Station, "An
Archaeological Assessment of the Braidwood Nuclear Station,
Will and Kankakee Counties, Illinois", prepared by R. Bruce
McMillan, Curator of Anthropology, Illinois State Museum,
Springfield, Illinois, referenced in Appendix 7, Item 14.7 of the
BraidJood Station Environ =cntal Report, July,1973.

4. " Archaeological Survey at Kankakee River Facilities of the
Braidrod Nuclear Station, Will County, Illinois", by Thanas
Holien, Andrew L. Christenson, and William L. Weedman,
September, 1977.

In addition, Dr. Gilbert requested an archaeological survey or
report on the Quad Cities site. Mcwver, an exhaustive review of all Quad
Cities records did not produce such a survey or report.
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As previously indicated to Dr. Gilbert, the subject archaeological
information is not for public disclosure and should be withheld from public
disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR Section 2.790 of the Comission's
regulations.

Please address any questicns that you might have concerning this
matter to this office.

Very truly yiurs,

W. F. Maughtbn
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Presurrized Water Reactors

cc: T. Gilbert, ANL w/ encl.


